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COUNTY OF ORANGE 

ALCOHOLIC BEVERAGE CONTROL BOARD 
122 HIGHWAY 70 EAST 

HILLSBOROUGH,  NORTH CAROLINA  27278 
919-732-3432 

FAX:  919-732-5829 
ocabc@mindspring.com 

www.orangecountyabc.com 
         Board Members 
JUDYTHE DINGFELDER, Chair      KEITH COOK                                                                                                                                    
THOMAS HEFFNER, Vice Chair      JOHN LINK, JR  
DANIEL W. SYKES, General Manager       ROSA TILLEY  
   

May 28, 2009 
VIA E-mail 

Captain Pat Burns 
Town of Chapel Hill 
  Police Department 
828 Martin Luther King Blvd 
Chapel Hill, NC 27514 
 
Dear Captain Burns: 
 
The Orange County ABC Board met May 26, 2009 and a made a distribution of $19,050.00 
available for the Town of Chapel Hill Police Department for ABC law enforcement purposes for 
fiscal year 2009-10. The distribution will be made in its entirety in August. If the funds are 
needed sooner, please let me know. 
 
On behalf of the Board members, other employees and myself, I want to thank you and your staff 
for the excellent service and support that was rendered to the OC ABC System over the last 
several years. 
 
If I can be of any assistance, please feel free to contact me at 732-3432 ext 22 or e-mail me at 
ocabc@mindspring.com. 
 
        Sincerely, 
 
        Dan 
        Dan Sykes 
        General Manager 
 
 
CC: Board Members, Angel Neighbours (Accounts Payable), and Colleena Clark (Board 
Secretary and Accounting & Administrative Manager). 
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